
APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE
IN INDIA

Communique

N.9812/25/1N

The Apostolic Nunciature exhorts Bishops, Clergy and Religious and Lay
Faithful of the Catholic Church in India to offer prayers for the Holy Father
as he starts his mission of shepherding the Universal Church.

This Apostolic Nunciature gladly communicates that of His Holiness Pope
Leo XIV will celebrate a Solemn Mass on Sunday, 18 May 2025, at 10.00
a.m. to mark his Pontificate.

New Delhi, 13 May 2025
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